
THE GERRARDS CROSS CE SCHOOL 
Headteacher: Mrs Nicola Flower

LEARNING SUPPORT ASSISTANT in EYFS from September 2025

We are looking to appoint a Learning Support Assistant for a full time role (preferred, part time considered), term time only, working with children in EYFS. 

Good literacy and numeracy skills, a positive approach, patience and a sense of humour are essential for all posts within the school. Experience of working with a variety of needs including ASC would be beneficial.

If you are interested, please contact our SENDCo, either in person or through Mrs Marshall in the school office for further details (office@gerrardscross.bucks.sch.uk). Visits to the school are welcomed.

The application form is available on our website (www.gerrardscross.bucks.sch.uk) or can be sent by request.

The salary for the position is £23,996- £24,950 FTE pro rata (Bucks Pay ISN6-10) depending on experience.

Closing date:  Wednesday 17 September 2025 12pm. Please note that all applications will be considered as soon as they are received. 
This post will be subject to enhanced DBS checks as our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all our children in our care. We welcome applications from all qualified candidates regardless of their ethnicity, race, gender, religious beliefs, sexual orientation, age, marital status or whether or not they have a disability. Please let us know if we need to make any reasonable adjustments for you in our recruitment process. 
The Gerrards Cross CE School   Moreland Drive   Gerrards Cross   Bucks   SL9 8BD
Tel: 01753 882731   
office@gerrardscross.bucks.sch.uk      



